
NORTH WEST RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 

COMMITTEE MEETING 
Tuesday 1st September 2015 at 8 pm 

 
Present: Penny Marriott (PM) in the chair 
  Stephen Spence 
  Keith Miller (KM) 
  Dennis Banks (DB) 
  Dave King 

Julie Russ 
 
Apologies: Stewart Edge, John Williamson 
 
Minutes 
Minutes of previous meeting were passed as an accurate reflection of the meeting 
 
Website 
KM ƌeƉoƌƚed ƚhaƚ ƚhe ǁebƐiƚe conƚinƵeƐ ƚo be ƌegƵlaƌlǇ ǀieǁed bƵƚ moƐƚ membeƌƐ don͛ƚ ƵƐe iƚ ƚo 
keep in touch or produce pictures. 
 
TreaƐƵrer͛Ɛ Reporƚ 
DB presented the accounts for the year to 30th April 2015.  The present balance in the business 
account was £4730.32 with £664.30 in the current account. There is still a shortage of collectors and 
deliverers. It was suggested that we try to attract new members via͛ Vantage Point͛ and ͚Round and 
About͛ and also via the Newsletter which we should try to deliver to all houses on a particular road 
rather than just to members for the same reason. Accounts were provided. 
 
Fields Update 
The follow-up letter/email to Waverley on the Fields has not been answered so PM to follow up.  
The letter concerned formal confirmation that the top part of the Hopfields would be preserved as a 
ƉƵblic oƉen ƐƉace in ƉeƌƉeƚƵiƚǇ ƚo define ƚhe meaning of ͞lifeƚime of ƚhe deǀeloƉmenƚ͘͟  It also 
sought to ask how this meaning would be incorporated into the legal agreement with the developer.  
SE continues to seek clarification on the status of other adjacent land such as an area to the south 
west, the fields to the north of the hopfields and the field behind Three Stiles Road. Much of this 
land had been ASVI and land further to the north had been of AGLV status, although this status had 
been ignored in both the Waverley and Town plans.      
            
          Action PM, SE 
Other Planning Issues 
PM drew attention to a revised planning application for one house at the end of Three Stiles Road.  
This is still outside the present development boundary and into AGLV land.  PM recommended 
continued objection and this was agreed. 
            Action SE, PM 
 
 
 



October meeting 
PM would finalise the Newsletter in the next few weeks.  PM is continuing to try the Hydestile 
wildlife Sanctuary. 
           Action PM 
Any Other Business 
Barry Russ has volunteered to do the Dippenhall Area for deliveries and Collection. It was suggested 
that we make a concerted effort to make an email list for members to save on costs. 
 
Date of Next Meeting 
Tuesday 3rd November 8 pm at 20 Larkfield Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  


